
OFFICE OF THE SECURITY ÁDVISOR 
JAMIA MILLIA ISLAMIA, NEW DELHI- 110025 

As per the notification issued by the Dean, Students' Welfare, rehearsal of the cultural programmes of 76" Republic Day Celebration in the Jamia Millia Islamia will take place 
at the forecourt of Dr. M.A. Ansari Auditorium form 23 to 25"January, 2025. 

In this connection, this is to notify that for the smooth conduct of rehearsal and successful holding of the Republic Day Celebration, movement of vehicles inside the 
south campus of the University through Gate No. 13 will remain suspended from 23d 
to 26h January, 2025. 

Copy for information and wide putblicity through Notice Boards to: 

All the students, faculty members, and staff are therefore advised to use Gate No. 5 
instead of Gate No. 13 for vehicular entry and exit for visiting Faculties/Departments/Centres, offices and facilities located inside the south campus 
during the given period. 

2. University Librarian 
3. Controller of Examinations 
4. Chief Proctor 

NOTICE 

5. Secretary to Vice-Chancellor 
6. Secretary to Registrar 

Security Centre 
File Tracking System 

FTS NOk3 
Dated.:0:2.. 

1. All Deans of the Faculties/Heads of the Departments/Directors t thecêntregoo25 
For the information of all students through Notice Boards 

8. Concerned File 

Dated: 21.01.2025 

7. Security Supervisors- for necessary action 

9. Dean Students Welfare 

(Syed Abdul Rashid) 

SecurtyAOXRashid Retd. DCP Delhi Police 
Security Advisor 
Jamia Millia lslamia 
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